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Compassionate PDX represents thousands of supporters in an around the Portland 

Metro area. We support this commonsense bill to protect wild animals from being 

used as props for human entertainment and profit. No wild animal should be carted 

around being forced to perform. Oregon is a progressive place that protects the 

vulnerable from exploitation and this should include animals. 


